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Cedar Rapids Community Schools Foundation Announces Inaugural “Senior Walk
Media Invited to May 9th Event!
The Cedar Rapids Community Schools Foundation (CRCSF) will host a series of Senior Walk events for students in the District during May. The inaugural event is modeled after a program in Texas.  

Senior Walks will take place at each of the District’s 21 elementary schools. High school seniors, wearing full graduation regalia, will visit their elementary school alma maters to model for the younger students the importance of staying in school and graduating. The special events will also be an opportunity to celebrate this milestone accomplishment of the seniors! Graduating seniors from Jefferson, Kennedy, and Washington high schools are participating. 

“The Foundation is thrilled to bring the Senior Walk concept to Cedar Rapids,” said Karen Swanson, Executive Director of the Foundation. “This program will serve to encourage our elementary aged students to focus on the importance of receiving a high school diploma, as well as provide a fun way to congratulate our seniors on a milestone accomplishment.”

The CRCS Foundation was founded in 1984.  Its mission is to build financial support and to promote and recognize excellence in District schools.

Media is invited to attend the Tuesday, May 9, Senior Walk at Arthur Elementary School. The event begins at 9:15 a.m. Media should check in at the Main Office.
NOTE: If this date/time does not work for your media outlet, please contact the Foundation Office at 558-2400 for information about other dates/times.
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